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Reward Increases for Arsonist Information 

$75,000.00 
 
On February 13, 2009, San Francisco Firefighters Union Local 798 announced the establishment 
of a Reward Fund for information leading to the apprehension and prosecution of the Arsonist(s) 
responsible for the February 5, 2009 fire at 627 Felton Street that injured six Firefighters. 
 
Members of the San Francisco community have reached out to the Fire Department with the 
desire to contribute to the Reward Fund, raising it to a total of $75,000. The San Francisco Fire 
Department and Local 798 would like to thank the following generous contributors for their efforts 
in bringing this arsonist to justice: 
 

Mitchell Engineering 
Michael Byrne 

Platinum Advisors 
Webcor Construction Company 

Boston Properties 
California Pacific Medical Center 

San Francisco Fire Commissioners 
PG&E 

American Airporter Shuttle 
  
 
 

Arson Task Force Anonymous Tip Hotline 

415.575.4444 
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